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Ashton, Brodi

Everneath

(2012)

Regretting her decision to forfeit her life on Earth to become an immortal on Everneath, a world
between Heaven and Hell, Nikki is given the chance to return to the Surface for six months.

Fitzpatrick, Becca

Hush, Hush

(2009)

Nora has always been cautious in her relationships, until she finds she is mysteriously drawn to Patch
despite warnings from her best friend, the school counselor, and her own instincts.

Garcia, Kami

Beautiful Creatures

(2009)

Ethan is powerfully drawn to Lena, a new classmate with whom he shares a psychic connection and
whose family hides a dark secret that may be revealed on her sixteenth birthday.

Hand, Cynthia

Unearthly

(2011)

Clara Gardner’s purpose as an angel-blood begins to manifest itself, forcing her family to pull up stakes
and move to Jackson, Wyoming, where she learns that danger and heartbreak come with her powers.

Higgins, Wendy

Sweet Evil

(2012)

Anna is the daughter of a guardian angel and a demon, the only one of her kind. When she falls for the
mysterious Kaidan, she must decide whether to embrace her halo or her horns.

Hodkin, Michelle

The Unbecoming of Mara Dyer

(2011)

Mara can’t remember the accident that took the lives of three of her friends, but finding love with Noah,
she uncovers something buried in her memory that might save her family and her future.

Hudson, Tara

Hereafter

(2011)

A ghost named Amelia forms a strong bond with Joshua who nearly drowned where she did and who
awakens her memories while Eli, a spirit, tries to draw her away.

Hunter, C. C.

Born at Midnight

(2011)

Kylie thinks her misbehavior is the reason she has been sent to Shadow Falls Camp, but learns it is a
training ground for vampires, werewolves, and other “freaky freaks” of which she may be one.

Hurley, Tonya

Ghostgirl

(2008)

After dying, high school senior Charlotte Usher is as invisible to nearly everyone as she always felt as she
continues to learn in an alternative high school for dead teens.

James, Syrie

Forbidden

(2012)

Claire’s newly-revealed psychic abilities bring unwelcome attention from Watchers, except from Alec, a
Watcher who has fallen in love with her not knowing she is a Nephilim or half-angel.

Kate, Lauren

Fallen

(2012)

Suspected in the death of her boyfriend, Luce is sent to a reform school where she meets two intriguing
boys and learns the truth about the strange shadows that have always haunted her.

LaFevers, Robin

Grave Mercy

(2012)

In 15th century Brittany, Ismae escapes to a convent where she learns that the god of Death has blessed
her with dangerous gifts… and a violent destiny. First in His Fair Assassin series.

Miller, Kirsten

The Eternal Ones

(2010)

When Haven attends the Fashion Institute of Technology, she meets playboy Iain Morrow, whose fate may
be tied to hers through a series of past lives.

Noel, Alyson

Evermore

(2009)

Since the car accident that killed her family, Ever can see auras and hear other people’s thoughts. Then
she meets Damen, another psychic teen who is hiding even more mysteries. First in The Immortals series.

Plum, Amy

Die for Me

(2011)

After losing her parents and moving to Paris, Kate meets Vincent and is powerfully drawn to him
although he seems to harbor a mysterious and dangerous secret. First in The Revenants series.

Schroeder, Lisa

I Heart You, You Haunt Me

(2008)

Ava can’t see or touch him, unless she’s dreaming. Most would think she’s crazy but she knows he’s here.
Jackson, the love of her life is back from the dead, as proof that love truly knows no bounds.

Shirvington, Jessica Embrace

(2010)

When Violet falls for Lincoln, who is part angel and part human, she gets caught up in an ancient battle
that leaves he to make a decision that could cost not only her life, but her eternity.

Showalter, Gena

Intertwined

(2009)

Aden has four human souls living inside him: one time travels, one raises the dead, one tells the future,
and one possesses another human, until he meets a girl who quiets the voices.

Smith, Cynthia L.

Eternal

(2009)

When Miranda’s guardian angel Zachary recklessly saves her from dying, she turns into a vampire and he
is left to reinstate his reputation by finally doing the right thing.

Stiefvater, Maggie

Shiver

(2009)

In all the years she has watched the wolves in the woods behind her house, Grace has been drawn to an
unusual yellow-eyed wolf who has been watching her with increasing intensity.

Vincent, Rachel

My Soul to Take

(2009)

Kaylee has an ability to know when people near her are about to die, but needs help from Nash to
investigate why their classmates are dying for no apparent reason. First in the Soul Screamers series.
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